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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 
Jamaica Welcomes Condor’s Resumption of Scheduled Service from Frankfurt, Germany 
  
Montego Bay, Jamaica, 04 July 2021 // Sangster International Airport (SIA), Jamaica’s leading gateway to 
the world operated by MBJ Airports Limited, welcomed Condor’s resumption of  twice weekly scheduled 
service from Frankfurt, Germany.  
 
Germany’s most popular holiday carrier ‘Condor Airlines’ resumed  scheduled flights from Frankfurt 
Airport, Germany via Puerto Plata, Dominican Republic to Sangster International Airport, Montego 
Bay, Jamaica on Sunday, July 4, 2021. The twice weekly frequencies from Frankfurt will operate 
Sundays and Wednesdays.  
 
The inaugural flight DE2144   operated using B767 aircraft, arrived at Sangster International Airport from 
Frankfurt via Puerto Plata on Sunday, July 4, 2021, at 4:08 p.m. carrying 188 passengers and 10 crew 
members. This twice weekly service marks Condor’s return to Jamaica since March of 2020 when the 
COVID-19 pandemic resulted in Germany being one of Jamaica’s first direct route to have been impacted 
by the suspension of service due to announced travel restrictions.  
  
The arriving flight was greeted by a celebratory water arch salute from MBJ’s Emergency Response Service 
team and disembarking passengers were greeted by a cadre of tourism officials and the lively sounds of 
Jamaican Mento music performed live by a local Mento Band.  
  
Mr. Ralf Teckentrup, CEO of Condor stated that “The desire to travel is huge and responsible travelling is 
also possible these days thanks to comprehensive protection and hygiene measures along the entire 
journey. Condor will be flying twice weekly to Jamaica from July onwards, heralding the start of a 
summer in which people no longer have to dream of travelling with a clear conscience, but can relax on 
the dream beaches on site." 
 
MBJ Airports Limited’s Chief Executive Officer, Shane Munroe is also pleased with the resumption of this 
service, “We are excited by the return of Condor’s twice weekly service to Sangster International 
Airport after the forced hiatus. We are happy to see our European guests from our second largest 
market out of Europe turn their long-awaited Island getaway dreams into a well-deserved reality.”  
 
About Condor Airlines: 
Condor has been flying its guests to the most beautiful holiday destinations in the world since 1956. Every 
year, around 9.4 million passengers fly with Condor from eight German airports to around 90 destinations 
in Europe, Africa, and America. Condor operates a fleet of more than 50 aircraft.  

 
About MBJ Airports: 
MBJ Airports Limited, operator of Sangster International Airport, connects Jamaica to more than 60 international 
destinations. A record of 4.7m passengers used the airport in 2019. MBJ operates SIA under a 30-year concession 
awarded in 2003 and the airport provides employment to more than 7,500 persons. SIA has been named the 
Caribbean’s Leading Airport by World Travel Awards for 13 years as well as Conde Nast Traveler Readers’ Choice 
Awards 2020 – Top 5 Best Airports in the World. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Sharon Hislop, Manager, Commercial Development & Marketing  
T: +1 876 564 7713 | E: shislop@mbjairport.com | www.mbjairport.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

http://www.mbjairport.com/

